Special Meeting Presentation of the 2017 Proposed Budget of Shenango Township December 2, 2016

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Friday, December 2, 2016, at 9:00 a.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Russell Riley, Albert Burick, III, and Frank Augustine present.

Present at the Meeting:

Judy Martwinski

The purpose of the meeting was for the Presentation of the 2017 Proposed Budget of Shenango Township.

The meeting was called to order and opened with a salute to the flag.

Mr. Burick said the main thing this year is there would be no tax increase. Mr. Burick then proceeded to review the 2017 Proposed Budget of \$3,542,133, which includes a General Fund Budget of \$2,377,710; Liquid Fuels Fund Budget of \$346,993; Fire Tax Fund Budget of \$303,300; and Capital Fund Budget of \$514,130,

Motion by Mr. Riley second by Mr. Augustine to Approve Advertisement of the 2017 Proposed Budget of Shenango Township.

Motion by Mr. Riley second by Mr. Augustine to adjourn.